
Missouri's Businesses Support Clean Slate

“Right now, hundreds of Missouri
businesses are facing a dearth of

options as they seek the talent they
need to address workforce shortages.

States across the country are seeing the
workforce benefits of passing Clean

Slate bills. To keep Missouri competitive,
we should be next. The Kansas City

Chamber and our members believe it is
time for the legislature to support our

businesses and our workforce growth by
passing Clean Slate.”

-Joe Reardon
President & CEO

Greater Kansas City Chamber
of Commerce

“Across Missouri, small business
owners like myself are still trying to

fill a huge number of open jobs,
even with record low unemployment.

To strengthen our economy and
bolster our growth, we need to

expand the talent pool. Clean Slate
will do just that. This bill is a

common-sense solution that will
keep our state competitive and

make Missouri a better place to live,
work, and do business.”

-Jackie Huebbe
Owner, SugarBot Sweet Shop

St. Charles, MO

Clean Slate is good for businesses, good for families, and good for
communities. We believe Clean Slate is key to rebuilding Missouri’s

workforce and driving economic growth. Clean Slate will give employers
the opportunity to recruit from a diverse and underutilized talent pool,

while making Missouri a safer and more prosperous place to live and work.
By helping to pass automatic record sealing, businesses across the state

can give hard-working individuals the chance to meaningfully contribute to
our economy. Clean Slate is a common-sense solution to close the justice

gap — and get Missouri back to work. 


